
Durham 

Civitan Club 

Club Officers 2016-2017 

 Allison Taylor President  

 Danielle Cooley President Elect 

 Bill Oakley Vice President 

 Marlene Jewell Past President  

 Dudley Robinson Treasurer 

 Johnny Hewett Secretary 
 

Board Members 

 2015-2017 2016-2018 

 Jan Howard Blandy Fisher 

 Rouse Kissell Lori Lumpkin 

 Joe Parker  Mike Reed

 David Ward  

Sgt-At-Arms - Worth Hill 

Bill Oakley- Chaplain 

 

Meetings every 2nd and 4th Thursday 
12:00 p.m. 

Umstead Pines 
 

INVITE A PROSPECT ! 

November 10, 2016 

 

Allison called the meeting to order 

Bill Oakley rendered the Blessing 

Worth led the Pledge 

 

Concerns:  No concerns today.  We are a healthy bunch! 
 
Birthdays:  Rouse Kissell Nov. 10.    
 
Guests:  Buck Pickett brought a friend, Jean Senter. 
  
Duke Concession:  Joe Parker talked about Duke Football.   
Tonight is the final game.  Last week one stand made $1848 and 
the other made $5964.  Joe hopes that will help make up for the 
Hurricane Matthew game when we made less than $60. 
 
Mike Williams said there are two games this week, Friday and 
Saturday.  He is in need of help on Nov. 23.  There are only two 
games in December - the third and 19th. 
 
Allison said the women’s games have been slow. 
 
Area IV meeting will be a Christmas Social, Fun and Fellowship!  
There is no cost and we will meet at Friendly City Civitan  
Clubhouse on Tuesday, Dec. 6 at 6:00.  Please wear your wackiest 
tackiest Christmas sweater.  Marlene is asking that members 
bring finger foods, so please let her know what you plan to bring. 
 
Door Prizes:  Buck Pickett, Ernest Ferrell, Marlene Jewell,  
Helen Featherson, Charlie Rigsbee. 
 

Queen of Hearts:  $37 Jean Senter - did not win.   

 

Bill Oakley introduced our speaker, Helen Featerson with Retired 
and Senior Volunteer Programs.  Helen told us of various  
volunteer opportunities such as in the Schools, Day Care, Senior 
Pharm Assist, Meals on Wheels, HELP, Salvation Army and many 
more. 
 

November 30, 2016 

Calendar of Events 

         

    Dec. 6 Area IV  

  Christmas Social 

  

 Dec. 8 General Meeting 

   

 Dec. 15 General Meeting

  

 Dec. 25 MERRY CHRISTMAS

   

  

  

   

  

  

     



Durham Civitan Club 
P.O. Box 61152 
Durham, NC 27715 

 
 
Meeting on Nov. 17:   
 
Birthdays:  David Ward Dec. 3 
 
Joe told us we were finished with football for the year.  The club 
hopes to make around $5,000 from this project.  We had 13 
members and 4 project members participate as well as 5 non 
Civitans. 
 
Mike needs help for the men’s basketball on Dec. 19. 
 
Allison needs help on Dec. 4 
 
Don’t forget the Area IV Christmas Social Tuesday, Dec. 6. 
 
Don’t forget we are ringing the bell this week on Thursday and 
Friday. 
 
Queen of Hearts:  Ingrid Clayton - did not win 
 
Door Prizes- Homemade Amish Bread by Jean Nichols -  
Tommy King, Bill Oakley, Howard Partin, Joe Parker and our 
speaker 
 
Bill Oakley introduced our speaker, Len Wichard with the  
Baptist Men’s Relief Association of NC. 
 
 
 
 
Our next meeting is Thursday, Dec. 8 - Bring a friend - they may 
join! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


